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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

Regional Division IV
Korean Branch Office
Etre Sándor

Record

Subject: Korean request about the 3rd point of the record.

A Hungarian-Korean friendly meeting took place in Nagykáta on the evening of
February 24. Comrade Kim Yun-gil attended the meeting as well and referring to
orders from home, asked me to hand over the full letter sent by the chief secretary of
the South Korean Red Cross to him. (We are attaching a copy of the 00958/12 no.
document.) I told him that I will forward the request.

I suggest that the translation of the full letter be handed over to the Koreans.

Budapest, 1972 May 25.


